
Mr Space Bat Angel Dragon, 

Australia, 

Planet Earth. 

 

28th November, 2020 

 

Dear Space-Bat-Angel Dragon, 

 

I am writing to you to ask that you stop scaring all of the humans on planet Earth. 

 

All the people of Earth are terrified that you are going to eat them all up and they do 

not deserve to be treated like this.  This is their home and you are a guest here! 

 

Since I have arrived here, everyone has treated me very nicely, especially my good 

friend, Hogarth.  If you were to be kinder to people, maybe you would make some 

good friends here too. 

 

I am sure that you are a reasonable creature that has good reasons for your actions but 

please consider how wonderful you could be for Earth. You are incredible. Just imagine 

the great things you could do with your immense powers.  

 

In addition, you are giving us creatures from space a bad reputation and I know that 

you wouldn’t want that. 

 

To finish, I would like to invite you here to England to visit Hogarth and I if you agree to 

stop scaring the people of Earth. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Iron Man 

 

	


